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December 13, 2024 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
As we approach the inclement weather phase of the school year, I want to bring to your 
attention the schedule changes which may be used for inclement weather school closings.  

First, the school may operate on a 90-minute delay. When this occurs, the message will state 
that the District will “operate on a delayed opening schedule.”  Therefore, it is important to 
know what this means for your child’s schedule.  Please see the delayed opening bell schedule 
below: 

 Students in grades PreK-8 will report at 9:30 am 
 
Please make sure you know what time your child’s bus will arrive on delayed opening 
schedules.  This will be approximately 90 minutes later than usual.  
 
Second, the school may close due to inclement weather, poor road conditions.  If this occurs, 
the message will state, “Holland Township School is closed.”  
 
Please note that we aim to call weather related changes to the district schedule in the evening 
prior to the weather event to help our families plan for the change.  However, there are times 
when this is not possible.  
 
If you have any questions about the delayed schedule, please contact the main office.  Please 
be sure to check your contact information in Genesis to ensure that you get weather related 
school messages.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this important information!  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
 
 
 


